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ORCHESTRA ONE RETURNS THANKS TO GOLDING VISION
Kent Music’s award-winning Orchestra ONE project will continue to help young people make ground-breaking original music together for another year, thanks to a £21,000 sponsorship from a Kent housing company.
Peter Bolton, chief executive of Kent Music, said: “The support of Golding Vision, together with another grant from a national charitable foundation, will ensure the future of this ground-breaking, inclusive project for at least the next year.”

Golding Vision is a part of Maidstone-based Golding Homes and supports its work in building sustainable communities and improving life opportunities for its residents.
Caroline McBride, head of community development at Golding Vision, said: “Golding Vision is delighted to support Orchestra ONE. We believe that music offers a creative opportunity for people to express themselves and experience teamwork and community and we are excited to see the positive benefits that Orchestra ONE can bring to the people who take part.”

The next Orchestra ONE project will be held at New Line Learning Academy in Maidstone from Tuesday April 8, ending with a concert on Friday April 11.
The four-day course will be led by the saxophonist and composer Pete Wareham, known for his work with Acoustic Ladyland and a member of the London-based jazz collective F-IRE. His continued success as a saxophonist has led to notable performances at New York’s Blue Note Club, London’s Ronnie Scott’s Jazz Club and support for American musical legend Roy Ayers.
This is the second Orchestra ONE project to be led by Pete – he directed the third course which culminated in a memorable concert in the magnificent setting of 3 Slip – The Big Space, at Chatham Historic Dockyard.

Orchestra ONE allows young people with a passion for music to develop their own styles and instrumentation in a series of creative sessions leading to a performance in front of an audience. All musical styles, instruments and levels of ability are welcome, giving classically-trained violin and clarinet players the chance to create music with self-taught electric guitarists, rappers and computer musicians.
Workshops are free with no audition necessary. Participants are coached by professional creative music tutors and encouraged to improvise and contribute their own musical tastes, as well as enjoying the opportunity to experience playing as an orchestra.
In December 2012, Orchestra ONE received the Music Award in the Medway Culture and Design Awards, at The Corn Exchange, Rochester, and in 2013 was a nominee in the Best Musical Initiative category of the national Music Teacher Awards. 

For more information about Orchestra ONE, email orchestraone@kent-music.com, call 01622 358406 or visit www.facebook.com/ORCHESTRAONE. There is also an application form available at http://www.kent-music.com/orchestra-one-application-form.
ends
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